
Year R will be having a Prince and Princess Day on Tuesday 16th 
April to start off our new topic. Please come to school dressed as a 

Prince or Princess. Please don’t feel the need to purchase a new 
outfit for this, you can use whatever you have at home. 

If you have any questions please speak to a member of the Year R team.


